Subject: FW: Comment rec'd for Proposal zoning 7850,2008 amendment bylaw 9043,2019

Importance: High

From: Nancy Murphy IR
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 1:02 PM
To: devserv <devserv@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: Proposal zoning 7850,2008 amendment bylaw 9043,2019

TO whom it may concern

| just received a letter in the mail stating that this is a public hearing.

| am adamantly opposed to this happening for several reasons.

1. This is where the city chooses to have the bus "terminus” there are many children, teens and families that will
be subjected to canabis smell and with smell comes the same toxicity as tobacco smoke. According to

medical documentation. If you are around people who are smoking, you too can test positive to THC. You can
feel the affects of this drug whether you partake willingly or not. This is where all the kids who bus to school
must go to catch their connecting buses.

2. There is already a high crime rate in this neighbourhood. It is well documented that addicts will steal to get
money to purchase their drug of choice. It is also documented that if their drug of choice is not available they
will seek out marijuana.

3. This neighbourhood has problems because of the liquor store, we do not need another.

4. Large family population with the number of apartments.

Please reconsider this change. It will affect too many innocents.

Sincerely
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